
BULLETIN 
 
NO:   21-139 
 
DATE:   August 23, 2021 
 
TO:   All Personnel 
 
FROM:  James Gaboury, Deputy Chief, Logistics Division 
 
SUBJECT:  JETBOIL Stoves for Strike Team Units 

 

Thanks to a generous donation from the San Diego Fire-Rescue Foundation, all Type 3 and 
Type 1 engines identified on the strike team rotation will receive a JETBOIL camp stove. The 
stoves will be delivered to battalion headquarters and issued to identified units by their 
respective battalion chief.  

Each stove will be issued in a steel ammo can for safe storage. Fuel, coffee, meals, and other 
accessories will not be provided. Acquisition of these items will be the responsibility of 
personnel assigned to the unit/station. 

This is a one-time issuance of this equipment. Damaged, lost, or stolen stoves will not be 
replaced.   

Questions can be routed through the chain of command to Battalion Chief Ted Moran. 

  

       

 


